Welcome to Cornerstone Church!

Sunday, November 20, 2011  10:00 a.m.
“For where two or three are gathered in my name, I am there among them.”   Matthew 18:20
Chiming of the Trinity
                    Music Minister, 
Christine Tegeder                         
Word of Welcome!     “God is Good!  All the Time!”

Presentation of the Bible 
Call to Worship









Praise Songs    “Indescribable,” “How Great is our God”
                                                Worship Leader, 
Faron Trick
Prayers of Confession and Time of Personal Silence  

Reverend Cromie


Assurance of Forgiveness






   Congregational Response “Amazing Grace” verse 1   

Affirmation of Faith 





Faron Trick

Ritual of Friendship (Print your name on Friendship Pads)

Announcements






Reverend Cromie
Joys & Concerns:  Prayers of the People
       
 
Reverend Cromie


The Lord’s Prayer

Children’s Time and Children’s’ Offering



Reverend Cromie
Time of Greeting   (Please say hello to your neighbor)

Hymn #551 “Come, Ye Thankful People, Come”

Moment for Stewardship: Betty & Bruce Thompson, Christine Tegeder
A Moment for Commitment:  
   Responding to God’s Call with our Time, Talent, Faith, and Treasure

“Celebration of Cornerstone” Powerpoint Presentation

Giving Thanks with our Offering of Gifts and Tithes


Offertory      “A Round of Thanks”                   
Cornerstone Choir


   Congregational Response   “Give Thanks” 


Prayer of Dedication*   

Faron Trick
 

Old Testament Reading: Malachi 3:10

New Testament Reading: Matthew 6: 19-21, 24-33

Message “Being Wise Stewards in Response to God’s Call:The Gift of Treasure”
 








Reverend Cromie
Hymn #555 “Now Thank We All Our God”
Benediction  (Please join hands in a circle.)

* Children 8 and under may leave for Children’s Church
Welcome!  Cornerstone is a child friendly congregation—open to all.   Our thanks for our Ministry with the Deaf.  Sue Woolverton is our interpreter, and we appreciate her signing of the words and songs.  
Today is Stewardship Sunday!  It is a time of celebration as we commit our pledges of time, talent and financial support for 2012.  All are invited to stay after worship for a special meal and time of fellowship.
UPCOMING SERMONS:  Next Sunday 11/27 is the first Sunday of Advent.  The theme will be hope, and the following three Sundays will continue the Advent themes of love, joy and peace.  Come and worship with us as we prepare for the celebration of the birth of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.
Last Sunday we participated in the U.S. Congregational Life Survey. If you did not have a chance to complete one, we have been given permission to gather more surveys this week. Please see Sharron Smith if you would like to participate.

A Community Thanksgiving Service will be held TONIGHT at 7:00pm at Hope Cathedral, located next to JR Landscaping on Bennetts Mills Road. Come and celebrate all that we have to be thankful for with other congregations in the Jackson community, and also hear our Children’s Ministry sing!
Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

2011  Bob Wegner, Marye Barbagallo, Joan Mallison, Dominique Robert

2012  Sharron Smith, Jim Ryan, Barbara Dougherty, James Hughes
2013: Denise Mudalel, Ray Schleckser, Lisa Capurso, Okoro Okparaeke

Session Meetings are on the 2nd Monday of each month – the next meeting is Monday, December 12th, 6:00 p.m. at the Maple Glen Club House.
Our New Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!
2011 Michele Calhoun, Laura Tunis 
2012 Laura Stone, Alice Jones (Secretary)

2013 Betty Thompson (Moderator)
Next Meeting – Wednesday, December 14th, 7:00 p.m.
Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263

Music Minister: Christine Tegeder, 732-232-9238

Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Gordon Connelly, 732-833-4264

Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Administrative Manager:  Jim Ryan, 732-833-8514  
Nursery Care: Patti Miller, 732-928-3212, Margaret Rose Barschow
Financial Update - according to our 2011 budget, the congregation needs to average $2215 per week in offerings.  The offering last Sunday was $1297.  Please prayerfully consider your offering each Sunday.  Thank you.
Poinsettia Sale – The Church Ladies are taking orders for poinsettias through next Sunday 11/27. Payment must be made at the time of the order. The plants will be available for pickup at church on December 11th.  There are three sizes available.  Order forms are available from Betty Thompson or Sue Bross, or download from our website.
Women’s Bible Study meets on Tuesday mornings from 10:30 – Noon at the home of Elizabeth Hughes and led by Pastor Courtney.  This Tuesday 11/22 there will be no meeting.  They will resume on 11/29 to conclude the current study of the Tabernacle.  A new Beth Moore study called Daniel: Lives of Integrity, Words of Prophesy will begin on December 6th.  All women are welcome!  For more information contact Pastor Courtney.

Our thanks to the Choir!  Rehearsals are on Thursday evenings, 7-8:30 p.m. at DeBows Methodist Church.  For high school youth and adults who would like to participate - all are welcome!  Contact Christine Tegeder for more info.

Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $7905 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.

Men’s Bible Study will now meet on Tuesday evenings, 7:30 – 9:00 p.m. at the home of Bob Wegner, 413 Leesville Road, Jackson.  The next meeting is Tuesday Nov. 22nd.  They are studying Paul's Letter to the Ephesians.

Hospitality and Coffee—Hospitality is in need of juice boxes, cookies and healthy snacks, such as grapes, nuts, raisins, and fruits.  THANK YOU to Dominique & Sueli Robert, Jim Ryan, Bev Kaiser, Tim Johnston, and Donnette Hubert for their hard work.
Volunteers scheduled for next Sunday, November 27th:
· Set-up: The Welch Family
· Greeters: Joyce & Gordon Connelly
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson
www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonepcusa.com  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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Stewardship Sunday   November 20, 2011    10:00 a.m.
SAVE THE DATE!  Pastor Courtney has moved into a new apartment this week (76 Quince Court, Lawrenceville, NJ 08648) and she has invited us to attend an open house with hot chocolate and cookies on Sunday, December 4th from 12:45-3:45 p.m.  

THANK YOU to Kristen DiGirolamo for all of her hard work clearing out our former storage space.  It was a huge endeavor, and our church will save money because of it. Many thanks to Kristen and all others who helped.
The Christian Education Committee will be giving Bibles to 3rd and 4th graders during a special dedication ceremony during worship on December 4th.  If you have a child in 3rd or 4th grade, please let Elizabeth or James Hughes know so that we can be sure that they receive a Bible.
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY will be singing during the Community Thanksgiving Service at Hope Cathedral TODAY. The service starts at 7:00p.m.  Children who will be singing should arrive at 6:30 p.m.  This group is open to grades K-6.  The group normally meets on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays, but there will be no meeting on Thanksgiving night!

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY - SAVE THE DATE!  On December 2nd the kids will be having a sleepover at DeBows from 7:00 p.m. on Friday until 8:30 a.m. on Saturday.

The Children’s Christmas Pageant will be during worship on Sunday, December 18th.  All children will be invited to participate!  If possible, please bring children to 9:00 a.m. Sunday School on December 11th for a dress rehearsal.
STORAGE UNITS AVAILABLE FOR RENT Stephanie Gaudlip, a member at Cornerstone and owner of Cozie Nook Storage at 527 E. Veterans Highway, has either two units available for rent or one large unit. If you know of someone who needs storage or if you yourself do, please contact her at 732-928-2668.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to lead Children’s Church during worship from approximately 10:30-11 (after the Prayer of Dedication).  Volunteers could help out for just one Sunday or many.  We have a great curriculum that is easy to use to teach children all about worship and Bible stories. 
YOUTH – join us for youth group on Sunday evenings from 6-7:30 PM at DeBows Methodist Church.  This group is open to 6th – 12th graders!  Bring Friends!  Tonight the kids are invited to attend the Community Thanksgiving Service, and the next regular meeting will be on December 4th for a movie and games night.

SAVE THE DATE!  Pastor Courtney has moved into a new apartment this week (76 Quince Court, Lawrenceville, NJ 08648) and she has invited us to attend an open house with hot chocolate and cookies on Sunday, December 4th from 12:45-3:45 p.m.  

THANK YOU to Kristen DiGirolamo for all of her hard work clearing out our former storage space.  It was a huge endeavor, and our church will save money because of it. Many thanks to Kristen and all others who helped.
The Christian Education Committee will be giving Bibles to 3rd and 4th graders during a special dedication ceremony during worship on December 4th.  If you have a child in 3rd or 4th grade, please let Elizabeth or James Hughes know so that we can be sure that they receive a Bible.
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY will be singing during the Community Thanksgiving Service at Hope Cathedral TODAY. The service starts at 7:00p.m.  Children who will be singing should arrive at 6:30 p.m.  This group is open to grades K-6.  The group normally meets on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays, but there will be no meeting on Thanksgiving night!

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY - SAVE THE DATE!  On December 2nd the kids will be having a sleepover at DeBows from 7:00 p.m. on Friday until 8:30 a.m. on Saturday.

The Children’s Christmas Pageant will be during worship on Sunday, December 18th.  All children will be invited to participate!  If possible, please bring children to 9:00 a.m. Sunday School on December 11th for a dress rehearsal.
STORAGE UNITS AVAILABLE FOR RENT Stephanie Gaudlip, a member at Cornerstone and owner of Cozie Nook Storage at 527 E. Veterans Highway, has either two units available for rent or one large unit. If you know of someone who needs storage or if you yourself do, please contact her at 732-928-2668.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to lead Children’s Church during worship from approximately 10:30-11 (after the Prayer of Dedication).  Volunteers could help out for just one Sunday or many.  We have a great curriculum that is easy to use to teach children all about worship and Bible stories. 
YOUTH – join us for youth group on Sunday evenings from 6-7:30 PM at DeBows Methodist Church.  This group is open to 6th – 12th graders!  Bring Friends!  Tonight the kids are invited to attend the Community Thanksgiving Service, and the next regular meeting will be on December 4th for a movie and games night.

[image: image2.png]



